From: Charlie Ralph-Smith
Sent: 26 May 2023 05:02

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to Wrens/ FKY Ltd Planning Application Number: S62A2023/0017

| have been working from home since the world changed due to the lockdown, and although things
are slowly returning to normal, the work environment has been permanently altered by Covid.

While the work-from-home policy adopted by my company has been beneficial for various reasons,
such as saving time and money on commuting and office expenses, | am now faced with a deeply
concerning issue. The Wren/FKY Ltd application has significantly impacted me mentally. The thought
of living and working 24 hours a day in close proximity to an industrial site is unbearable. Despite my
love for my current home, it will become impossible for me to continue living here—the only house |
have known since childhood. As a light sleeper, the construction and operation of this site would force
me to relocate.

Each time the planning committee at UDC has recognised the flaws in this dreadful plan, it has
brought immense relief and joy. However, my happiness is short-lived as they either appeal the
decision or, in this instance, resubmit the same plans directly to the government. This ongoing
uncertainty is taking a toll on my overall well-being.

It is disheartening to see companies like Wren Kitchens prioritise profits above all else, showing no
concern for people's lives. They disregard the issues faced by individuals with anxiety, such as
myself, and exhibit a general lack of empathy.

If this were a housing project, | would not object, as the area indeed requires more housing. However,
what truly worries me is the relentless noise we would be subjected to 24/7, including weekends. It is
highly likely that these individuals will ignore any signage or rules if their plans are approved. They will
act according to their own desires, without regard for anyone else.

While logistics sites exist throughout the region, they are not situated in residential greenbelt areas.
Instead, they are typically built on brownfield sites or in locations where industrial activities do not
disrupt or harm nearby villages.

| hope you can understand the fear and worry that we all share regarding this situation.





